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Student Portraits Symposium Explores Ways to Future
Proof UNT Graduates

A major problem higher education is
facing is that the skills and jobs of
today will be outdated tomorrow. In
order to address that
concern, UNT held its eighth
annual Student Portraits
Symposium on May 2 with the topic
of Future Proofing UNT Graduates. 
 
Read More

DSA Staff Members Named Soaring Eagles

Congratulations to Mary Chandler,
senior administrative specialist in the
Dean of Students Office, and Lori
Duvall, budget officer for
Recreational Sports, for being
recognized as Soaring Eagles at the
President's Staff Sack Lunch on May
3. Soaring Eagle awards are given to
those who provide exemplary
customer service.
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